
Posted: 11/30/2016

Delta Cross Channel Gates will close on Thursday
December 1, 2016 at approximately 9:00 am.

The gates will remain closed until further notice.

Comment: RPA action IV.1.2  (Dec 1).

PLEASE NOTE:  GATES MAY NEED TO BE CLOSED WITH
SHORT NOTICE IF A FISHERY CONCERN IS IDENTIFIED.

************************************************

Please check regularly for updates at
http://www.usbr.gov/mp/cvo/vungvari/dcc_chng.pdf

Note 1: Gates may be operated/closed on short
notice for fishery protection in the November 
to January timeframe.

Note 2: Gate operations may take approx 30
minutes to complete, so boats may not be permitted
to pass through the gates until approx 30 minutes
after the scheduled opening time. Boat passage may
be cut off approximately 30 minutes prior to the
scheduled closing time.

Questions may be directed to the Central Valley
Operations Office at (916) 979-2196,
(916) 979-2448 or (916) 979-2194. 


